

Donna Marsh 24-28 St. Leonard's Road Windsor SL4 3BB 07900 213355 donna marsh@hotmail.com

3<sup>rd</sup> June 2015

Dear Travelers' Century Club Member,

The Travelers' Century Club UK are pleased to announce that we will be holding our Christmas meeting on

Sunday, 13<sup>th</sup> December 2015

The Segrave Room Royal Automobile Club 89 Pall Mall London SW1Y 5HS Tel 020 7930 2345

Members are welcome to invite a guest. As a reminder, we are invited to this private members' club through the generosity of TCC and RAC member Mr Angus Palmer. The RAC has a dress code, smart dress on Sunday. Men are to wear jackets, although no tie is needed. No jeans or trainers please.

## The agenda:

- 12.30 Welcome
- 13.00 Lunch
- 14.15 Discussion: Where has been your most memorable Christmas adventure?
- 15.30 Any other issues
- 16.00 Adjourn

As many members know who have attended previous meetings at the RAC, the venue is very popular but is also significantly more expensive than other meeting venues. Mr Palmer and I have been working on reducing costs for members to attend without impacting the quality of the meeting venue or the menu. Therefore, we must advise members that on this occasion, a private cash bar will be available for all alcoholic drinks, including beer, wine and spirits.

Please RSVP. If attending, please ensure a cheque for £69.50 per person is sent to my Windsor address above no later than Friday, 3<sup>rd</sup> July 2015. Alternatively, I am happy to provide details for the TCC UK bank account.

We look forward to seeing you.

Best regards,

Donna Marsh Travelers' Century Club Area Coordinator, United Kingdom RSVP: Please return to:

Travelers' Century Club Donna Marsh 24 – 28 St. Leonard's Road Windsor, Berks. SL4 3BB United Kingdom +44 7900 213355 donna\_marsh@hotmail.com

Member
Member/Partner_
Guests
Meal choice: Vegetarian Non-vegetarian
I/we cannot attend this meeting, but are interested in future events.
Member
Please remove me/us from your mailing list
Please ensure your contact details have not changed since our last meeting. Please provide any new information below.
Telephone Email
Thank You
Donna Marsh